
Appendix Two

PROPOSED OPENING HOURS – MARGAM COUNTRY PARK

The proposal for Margam Country Park is to close at 1.00pm on Thursday 24th 
December 2020. 

From Saturday 26th December 2020 to Thursday 31st December 2020; the Park 
will be open 10am-4 pm, this will include Charlottes Pantry (Takeaway service 
only) 

The Park will be closed on the 1st January 2021 and reopen as normal on 
Saturday 2nd January 2021.

Margam Orangery.

The Orangery will be closed during the Christmas New Year period.

PROPOSED OPENING HOURS – LIBRARIES.

Libraries:
Wednesday 23rd December 2020 – Libraries will be open as normal
Thursday 24th December 2020 Libraries closed 
Friday 25th December 2020 Christmas Day bank holiday
Saturday 26th December 2020 Boxing Day Bank Holiday
Monday 28th December 2020 Libraries closed
Tuesday 29th December 2020 Libraries closed
Wednesday 30th December 2020 Libraries closed
Thursday 31st December 2020 Libraries closed
Friday 1st January 2021 New Year’s Day Bank Holiday
Saturday 2nd January 2021 Libraries closed
Monday 4th January, 2021 – Libraries open as normal

Theatres:
Due to Covid 19 the Princess Royal Theatre and Pontardawe Arts Centre are 
closed and will remain so during the Christmas and New Year.

PROPOSED OPENING HOURS – COMMUNITY CENTRES 

The proposal for Croeserw Community Education Centre is to close from 1pm 
Thursday 24th December 2020 and reopen Monday 4th January 2021


